
 
 
From: Al Benson <albenson3@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:28 PM 
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@hermosabeach.gov> 
Cc: Hany Fangary (hsfangary@gmail.com) <hsfangary@gmail.com>; Justin Massey 
(Justin.massey@gmail.com) <Justin.massey@gmail.com>; Michael Detoy (Mikedetoy@gmail.com) 
<Mikedetoy@gmail.com> 
Subject: Please submit this e-mail for Written Communications for the May 21, 2020 Hermosa Beach 
City Council Special Meeting 
 
 

To: Hermosa Beach City Clerk – cityclerk@hermosabeach.gov 
From: Mary Ann and Alan Benson 
Subject: Please submit this e-mail for Written Communications for the May 21, 2020 Hermosa 
Beach City Council Special Meeting 
 
Written Communications for the May 21, 2020 Hermosa Beach City Council Special Meeting 
 
Hermosa Beach City Council Members, 
In response to The Strand and Parking re-opening in Hermosa Beach, please take account the 
following considerations:   
1.  There has been a huge influx of cyclists riding the streets in Hermosa Beach since The Strand 
has been closed.  Many of these adult and child cyclists have only used The Strand and are not 
as street savvy as other cyclists.   This reality presents additional physical dangers to both 
cyclists and pedestrians.   
2.  Currently the number of people that you would normally see walking, jogging or cycling on 
The Strand in Hermosa are now on (Beach Drive) which is the alley way behind The Strand 
homes.  This new use of Beach Drive has created a duplication of The Strand. 
3. The number of people with pets, who previously walked on The Strand, can’t take advantage 
of the now opened beach.  Allowing pet owners to walk up against the Strand wall barrier, on 
the sand side, could help with “Social Distancing”. 
4.  If The Strand re-opens in Hermosa for the first time on July 4th, along with the Los Angeles 
County-wide re-openings, it will be madness on The Strand.  A softer, earlier re-opening would 
ease people into being socially responsible on The Strand, which is the primary concern for 
everyone.  If a “soft re-opening” of The Strand is an option, it would be a good idea for people 
not to congregate on The Strand, which is now what takes place on the beach. 
Thank you for your attention in this important matter. 
Mary Ann and Alan Benson 
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Text Box
5/21/20 AGENDA, ITEM 1 - CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY MARY ANN AND ALAN BENSON TO THE CITY CLERK'S OFFICE ON 5/21/20 AT 3:28 P.M.




